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OFFICIAL 

Adelaide Road, Mount Barker 
Roundabout Upgrade Project 
 
The South Australian Government has 
committed $40 million to upgrade the 
roundabout located at the intersection of 
Adelaide Road, Alexandrina Road, Wellington 
Road, and Flaxley Road in Mount Barker.  

This upgrade has been identified as a priority within the 
Mount Barker Infrastructure Deed and will support nearby 
residential developments occurring within the Mount 
Barker Urban Growth Area and the broader Mount Barker 
area. 

Why are these upgrades planned? 
Traffic volumes on these roads and the associated delays 
are expected to increase significantly as a result of 
development occurring throughout the Mount Barker 
Urban Growth Area, particularly during the peak periods. 

The upgrade aims to ensure safe and efficient access for 
all road users. It includes the provision of additional lanes, 
shared use paths and road lighting improvements.  

The intersection upgrade aims to deliver enhanced traffic 
capacity to cater for increased demand and complement 
other infrastructure upgrades being undertaken in the 
area. 

Have your say 
In addition to technical and safety considerations, 
community engagement is an important part of the 
project.  

At this stage we are seeking local insights to help inform 
the planning and design process. These insights will be 
used to help develop the roundabout design.   

You can provide your insights: 

Online 

Please scan the QR code to provide your insights via a 
short online survey.  
 

 

Face-to-face 

You are invited to attend one of the drop-in listening 

posts. 

Please register your interest for the drop-in sessions 

via the QR code below. 

Mount Barker Central Shopping Centre, 13-15 McLaren 

St, Mount Barker on:   

o Thursday, 19 October: drop in anytime between 4pm 

and 7pm; and 

o Saturday, 28 October: drop in anytime between 

11am and 2pm 

Keith Stephenson Park, Adelaide Road, Mount Barker in 

the car park on: 

o Saturday, 21 October: drop in anytime between 

10am and 1pm 

Via phone or email 

Alternatively, please get in touch with the project team 
and give your feedback via phone or email using the 
contact details below.  
 
Please provide your feedback by Sunday, 12 
November 2023.  
 

Further information 
visit https://dit.sa.gov.au/aderd_mtbarker  
call 1300 794 880 
email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  
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 Adelaide Road, Alexandrina Road, Wellington Road, and Flaxley Road Intersection  

 


